
National Wildfire Coordinating Group 
Incident and Position Standards Committee 

         
Date:  November 2, 2020                                                                                           IPSC 2020-13 
 
To:   Justin Jager, Chair, Interagency Fire Unmanned Aircraft Systems Subcommittee 
From:   Thomas M. Hayes, Chair, Incident and Position Standards Committee 
Subject: Update S-373 Unmanned Aircraft Systems (UAS) Incident Operations 
 
This memorandum is in response to the Request for Change (RFC) that was submitted on May 
18th, 2020, by Justin Jager on behalf of the Interagency Fire Unmanned Aircraft Systems 
Subcommittee (UASSC).  The Incident and Position Standards Committee (IPSC) has approved 
the request to update S-373, Unmanned Aircraft Systems (UAS) Incident Operations. 
 
IPSC recommends that the UASSC coordinates implementation of the requested S-373 changes 
with the NWCG Training Development Program Manager and the Training Delivery Committee. 
 
If you would like to discuss further, please feel free to contact myself or Mike Black, Vice Chair, 
Incident Position and Position Standards Committee. 
 
Attachments: 
IPSC RFC 2020-03 
NIAC Briefing Paper S-373 Changes 
 
Distribution: 
Mike Black, Vice Chair, Incident Position and Position Standards Committee 
Jeff Hughes, NWCG Training Program Manager 
Heath Cota, Co-Chair Training Delivery Committee 
Deb Fleming, NWCG Coordinator 
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